
From: fincom@dte.coop
To: ocmail@dte.coop
Subject: Fwd: CERES Venue Hire Re: Your email to Fincom has been received -  CERES 
Venue Operations
Date: Tue, 08 Sep 2020 11:50:13 +1000
User-Agent: Horde Application Framework 5

From: "CERES VenueHire" <venuehire@ceres.org.au>
To: fincom@dte.coop
Subject: CERES Venue Hire Re: Your email to Fincom has been received - CERES Venue 
Operations
Date: Sun, 6 Sep 2020 18:50:44 -0700

Thank you for your enquiry. We are accepting venue hire bookings from 13th 
September onward that fit within the Victorian Government COVID-19 restrictions

Please check our website here for details on other CERES services that are 
available during COVID-19 restrictions.

Warm Regards,
CERES Venue Hire Team

--
 CERES Venue Operations Team
CERES
p:03 9389 0188  e: venuehire@ceres.org.au
a: Cnr Roberts and Stewart Streets, Brunswick East, VIC 3057
    

CERES is operating in accordance with the advice of the Victorian and Federal 
Governments to reduce the risk of transmission of COVID-19. 
Many of our operations are able to run, as they are essential services such as food 
supply. Some of our services have shifted online. 
Your support for all these areas is vital and we are so grateful. Visit the CERES 
COVID-19 webpage for the latest info. 
Thank you for your ongoing support.


